
UNITED STATES DEPARTMENT OF JUSTICE 

FEDERAL BUREAU OF INVESTIGATION 

Post Office Box Number 1315 
Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230 

February 6, 1978 

In Reply, Please Refer to 
Far No. 

SUBJECT OF REQUEST: 
HAROLD WEISBERG/ 
BERNARD FENSTERWALD, JR. 

Mr. James H. Lesar 
Attorney At Law 
Suite 600 
910 Sixteenth Street, N.W. 
Washington, D. C. 

Dear Requester: 

This is to acknowledge receipt of your January 27, 1978, 	Freedom Of Information - Privacy Acts (FOIPA) request which was received by the Pittsburgh Office, Federal Bureau of Investigation (FBI), on February, 1978. 

A search of our main and special indices failed to locate any record identifiable with your request. 

Sincerely yours, 

ARTHUR F. NEHRBASS 
Special Agent in Charge 

BY:  
Supervisory ecial Agent 


